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November 2, 2018. 

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that (name here) has been asked by the Canadian Moose World
Traveling Ice Hockey Club to participate in an international event. He/She will be representing
Canada and the International Ice Hockey Federation (I.I.H.F.) in Scotland, playing and coaching
Ice Hockey, as well as competing against the Scotland Men’s National Team. (Name) will be
traveling overseas from June 1st to June 7th, 2019. (Name) is seeking any kind of sponsorship
and/or financial assistance for this special event. Please consider giving generously to (Name)
goal in competing overseas.

Prime Minister Justin Trudeau has acknowledged the Canadian Moose in accomplishing 30
years of World Travel this year, promoting the game we love to countries underdeveloped in the
sport. Please do not hesitate to contact me at the above address or call if you have any
questions.

Yours in Ice Hockey,

Mark Sadgrove (Cell:) 905-898-5700

Mark Sadgrove
Founder 
905-898-5700


